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WELCOME TO THE FIRST EDITION OF OUR ATHLETIC NEWSLETTER! WE’RE

EXCITED TO SHARE ALL THE HIGHLIGHTS AND UPDATES FROM OUR FALL SPORTS

SEASON. FROM STANDOUT PERFORMANCES TO UPCOMING EVENTS, HERE’S

EVERYTHING YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT OUR TALENTED ATHLETES AND TEAMS.

BOYS & GIRLS XC
0-1 Boys

0-1 Girls

Volleyball is led by senior
captains, Jackie Soucy,
Hannah Stevens and
Gabrielle Aulson. The
team looks to build off a
playoff victory from last
season competing in one
of the toughest volleyball
leagues in the State

Cross Country had their first meet against one of
the best teams in the State. The team is led by
strong runners of Ethan Deane & Elsie Shimer.
Their next meet is  9/18 against Amesbury

In the 3-0 win over Amesbury, Aidan
Burgey had 2 goals while Zach Pinkham
1 goal, 1 assist. Peter Trougakos - clean
sheet - 9 saves. Iron men: Ryan Church,
Kyle Gilstein, Josh Caton did not come
out of the game

The golf team is off to a stellar start
this season, consistently delivering
impressive scores and showcasing
exceptional teamwork. Their early
success on the course has set a
positive tone and generated a lot of
excitement for the rest of the season.
They look to defend their CAL Title
from last year

The team is off to a great start
scoring 12 goals and allowing 2
in the first 3 games. Lexie
Sheahan leads with 4 goals in 3
games scoring in all three
games. First year keeper, Talya
Mariani has been excellent.
Making 23 total saves in her first
three varsity starts.



🏅 Coach’s Corner

"The cross country team is off to a fantastic start. We have a great group of kids
who are invested and working hard. While we are very young, I am excited for the
direction of the program. Our numbers have been increasing consistently and we

are improving each week."

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA FOR THE

LATEST UPDATES AND HIGHLIGHTS:

X @GMHS_ROYALS

FIELD HOCKEY

FOOTBALL
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1-3

The field hockey season is
underway with high energy and
competitive spirit driving each
game. Teams are quickly
finding their rhythm and
setting the stage for an
exhilarating season ahead. The
team is led by seniors Mei Mei
Winslow & Sam McClure. Their
next game is 9/16 @ Hamilton-
Wenham

Other Royal News:
Faculty vs Students Volleyball game will take place on 9/26-2:30pm1.
We are thrilled to welcome Coach Timothy Spinney as our new Girls Basketball
Coach, bringing a wealth of experience and a fresh perspective. Alongside Coach
Spinney, will be Coach Brianna Rudolph, whom most recently played at Umass
Lowell

2.

Boys Basketball will be hosting an exhibition game against Lilydale HS from
Australia on December 5th.

3.

Winter Registration will open up on 10/1. More info to follow!4.

We are in the 2nd year of
the football cooperative
team with Pentucket. The
team is lead by senors
Wayne Nyaga and senior
Jacob Follis. The team
fell 30-31 to a great
Northeast team, but the
team looks to get back on
track playing at Medway
on 9/20


